
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

RE: Christmas Carol Service – Thursday 20th December 2018 
 
It is our intention that all our students in Year 7 – 10 will attend an Ecumenical carol service at 
Christ Church, Haydock during the morning on the above date. 
 
Year 8 and Year 10 will leave school at around 8.50am. Students will walk to and from church 
escorted by school staff.  They will arrive back in school at approximately 10.00am. 
 
Year 7 and Year 9 will leave school at around 9.50am and will follow the same format. They will 
arrive back in school at approximately 11.00am. 
 
All students will attend a service unless you state otherwise by returning the reply slip with a valid 
reason. 
 
Brunch will be between 11.00am and 11:30am and students will be dismissed by 12:30pm after 
registration. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very Happy Christmas and a 
peaceful New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs J Wright  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
Reply Slip: Christmas Carol Service, Thursday 20th December 2018 
 
I do not wish my child to attend the above service because 
 
 ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________________  Form: _____________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________Date:_____________ 


